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Jeremiah Lyons Receives Gene Kelly Scholarship 

Congratulations to Riverview senior, Jeremiah Lyons, for being a recipient of the Pittsburgh CLO 

Ambassadors 2016 Gene Kelly Scholarship! Jeremiah was one of only six students who received this 

distinguished award. The award was given to him for his extensive tech/crew accomplishments on 

Riverview High School Musicals. CLO recognizes that theatre requires the dedication of all participants 

both on stage and behind the scenes. Jeremiah’s talents have been shared and used over the past 

years during the District’s Musical Productions. We are proud of his accomplishments and this well-

deserved award! 

For additional information please contact: 
Elissa Miller 412.828.1800 x4040 

emiller@rsd.k12.pa.us 
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